
Victorian Trials Championships 2017 

Expression of Interest 

 

 

 

The Victorian Trials Championships are scheduled for the 19th and 20th of August 2017 at the 

fantastic Mount Bolton venue near Ballarat and for many it poses the question of “which bike do I 

ride”, my modern, classic or maybe the twin shock’. 

Would you be interested in competing on your older bike at the Vic Champs for just Classic and Twin 

Shock on the 5th and 6th of August at Ravenswood (near Bendigo) and your modern bike two weeks 

later at Mt Bolton? 

The Victorian trials management committee are seeking expressions of interest from riders of both 

Classic and Twin Shock trials bikes who would be interested in competing in a two day Victorian 

Championship on the 5th and 6th of August 2017. Obviously we need a good number of entries to 

make this event a success and we intend to run several different lines for Twin Shock, clubman, C 

and B grade standards and for Classic we will be offering the normal Classic line with perhaps a 

slightly more challenging line if there is interest. 

By splitting up the conventional format of the Vic Titles we expect to have greater entry numbers for 

both events which means, you get more riding, with two shots at a Victorian Title. The other positive 

for the sport is we should see more volunteers for observing from riders who only wish to ride one 

event and help out at the other. 

Let us know via email below if you are interested with: 

Rider:  Your Name: 

Class:  Classic or Twin Shock: 

Reply by: 30th June to:  

Email to: ptreng@bigpond.com 
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